
FALSE BAY NATURE RESERVE 

 Spring Walk 2016 

The City of Cape Town’s False Bay Nature Reserve will be hosting a Spring Walk 

at its Pelican Park Section. Come walk with us and see if you can spot some of 

False Bay’s unique bird life, as well as see the spring flowers blossom! 

Date:   17 September 2016  

Time:    08:00 for 08:30  

Location:   Meet at the top of Beak Road at Pelican Heights (by the     

                       neighborhood watch container)   

Dress code:  Comfortable clothes, closed walking shoes and sunhat 

Bring:           Sunscreen, drinking water, camera/binoculars (optional) 

Cost:    Free 

Queries:   Erica Essig/ Tayla Hadwen on Tel: 021 396 4283 or email:          

                 Tayla.Hadwen@capetown.gov.za (no bookings required)  

2016-08-23 

mailto:Tayla.Hadwen@capetown.gov.za

